## RECEIVED

## MAY 03 2024 rly Learning Preschool of the North Temporary Use Permit

City of Prince George Lam in support of Early Learning Preschool of the North's application for a temporary use permit for the already licensed preschool program to allow an additional childcare permit on the property 2588 Queensway Street. This change will allow families to have access to a preschool program as well as continued childcare throughout the day. Finding childcare in the prince George area is a challenge with lengthy wait lists and we have been operating in the area successfully for the past six years.

Ensuring that we have access to preschool and childcare with reduced childcare fees is a need for so many families in the prince George area. Without access to affordable childcare, working is a challenge for most families. Creating additional childcare spaces in this area will not only support working parents and make life more affordable for families but will create jobs for ECE's.

As a resident and property owner in the Queensway/ La Salle Ave neighborhood I support the need for an affordable and accessible licensed childcare program in this neighborhood.

Additional Information you wish to add:

Address: 955-LaSalle Ave
Contact Phone Number: REDACTED
Email Adress:
Name: MARIE TOMLINSON
Signature:
Date: